
	
      
Greetings in Christ                                                                                                                          July & Aug 2025 
  
   Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, I pray this letter finds you in the joy of the Lord. We have made it 
back to Santiago and its very cold. With the wind coming down out of the mountains it will cut right through your 
clothes. We arrived with our chick tracts that were bought for our “Day of the Dead” campaign. This year the dates 
will be Oct. 30-31 & Nov 1. So, these three days we will be in the cemetery with much of the church. We also have a 
family from our sending church that will be flying down for a week to take part with us. Most of the country will take 
part in some way and many will go to the cemetery during these three days. It goes back to the catholic belief in 
purgatory. This is always a big event for the church in Chile, pray many souls will read these tracts and come to 
know Jesus Christ in truth.  
   I’m attaching photos of six adults that were saved recently in the church or out on visitation. Our Lord is touching 
so many in Chile. Thank you for allowing us to serve as missionaries in this country for many years. Please pray 
over the next four months as this is our busiest time of year. Pray for discipleship classes and baptisms as we 
approach end of year.  
   Praising our wonderful Lord as Marta received very good results from her doctor’s appointments at Moffitt. Doctor 
said she only has a 2% chance in this cancer ever coming back. We see that as complete healing from our Lord. 
Doctor sad she still needs to continue with her checkups, but praise God everything is going to be good. I know the 
Lord knows how much I need her and would be lost in this world without her.  
   Pray for Oscar, I led him to the Lord about six years ago. He was hurt on the job and crushed three of his toes. 
Several days later they had to amputate one of the toes. He’s going through some emotional adjustment and could 
use the prayer. Oscar and one of our Sunday school teachers were married last year. Also, pray for a little more 
work we still are doing on the church building, praise the Lord its almost finished. 
Thank you for your heart for missions...! 
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